
From: Kyle McAdam   
Sent: Sunday, December 17, 2023 10:10 AM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: DE 23-068... Approve the 2024-2026 Triennial Plan... 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
  
Dear Sir,   
My name is Kyle McAdam and I am a resident of Gilmanton, New Hampshire. I am writing to you today 
to ask that you approve the 2024-2026 triennial efficiency plan.   
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